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Editorial 
All beginnings are difficult. For the nanoscience 
students it has been difficult to perceive our 
ambition with this journal without tangible 
evidence of what the nanoscience student journal 
is. For the publishers it has been a nightmare of 
administrative procedures and a Gordian Knot of 
copyright rules and protective supervisors. But 
now we are ready to publish the first nanoscience 
bachelor thesis, and hopefully the next issue of 
UCPH Nanoscience will arrive with fewer 
difficulties. 
UCPH Nanoscience is to be considered an online 
archive of bachelor thesis and other reports from 
the nanoscience students at the University of 
Copenhagen. Thus, there are no infringements on 
publication of results elsewhere. We are lucky that 
there are many examples of similar archives 
(ArXiv.org, ChemRxiv.org, BioRxiv.org etc.) 
where manuscripts are deposited prior to 
publication without any impact on the scientific 
publication process. So please let your bachelor 
thesis become part of the UCPH Nanoscience 
expressed in this journal. 
The editors of UCPH Nanoscience are always 
looking for new people to help in the publication 
of the student journal. We would like to expand 
the News and Views section with reports from 
students, to have students write the thesis 
summaries, and to publish short reports from 
student studying abroad, and from all nanoscience 
events. To find and convince the people that has 
been studying abroad to contribute, and to write 
the various short stories and reports we need you. 
So please contribute, not only with your thesis but 
in all the ways you can imagine. 
 
 

 

Thomas Just Sørensen  
Editor-in-chief
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UCPH Nanoscience need a logo 
Can you do better? The journal needs a logo to 
replace the temporary logo designed by the editor 
in chief. All suggestions are welcome, but you are 
encouraged to design a logo that reflects spirit of 
the Copenhagen flavour of nanoscience and the 
nanoscience student body. The prize is two 
vintage bottles of Verdi sparkling vine. 
Suggestions should be sent to the editor-in-chief 
by December 1st 2016 at tjs@chem.ku.dk. 

 
People Wanted! 

UCPH Nanoscience is looking for staff 
We are looking for 4 junior editors/reporters 
determined to shape the future of the student 
journal. The junior editors will be responsible for 
running the journal and provide student relevant 
content for the News & Views section.  


